
 
 
02/12/11 
 
Dear All 
  
I am pleased to advise that following a meeting with the Department and Minister and officials 
yesterday I can confirm that the deferral of payment of travel and subsistence has been resolved and it 
will be paid in line with normal practice.  
  
  
Sent by Clare Brady on behalf of 
  
Brian Kirwan 
Head of Corporate Employee Relations 
Corporate Employee Relations Services 
HR Directorate 
63-64 Adelaide Road 
Dublin 2 
  
Tel: 01-6626966 
Fax: 01-662 6977 
 


